
Passages Midwifery in Stony Plain has an opening for a full-time midwife, to start seeing clients 
in July/ August 2017 in anticipation of September due dates. Our focus is primarily on home 
birth, and the families we serve are of diverse backgrounds, ideologies and orientation. Both 
experienced midwives and new graduates are encouraged to apply! 

To apply, please contact Katherine Walker directly at (780) 937-2501 or 
katherine@passagesmidwifery.com.

Thank you! 


